

RANGER CITY RIDERS SNOWMOBILE, ATV/UTV CLUB

W7973 Amberg St PO Box 93 Amberg, WI 54102

Ranger City Riders Monthly News Letter

March 2019

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS:

Ken and Jill Horken (Sheboygan, WI) - Edward Walish (Belgium, WI) - Brenton Hietpas (Appleton, WI) Albert Shaw (Wausaukee, WI) - Michael Mcgrath (Twin Lakes, WI) - Jason and Nikki Huiting (Amberg, WI) Kevin Hietpas (Appleton, WI)

2019 CALENDER OF EVENTS:

Snowmobile Ride March 9,2019 if the snow lasts. (meet at the clubhouse at 9:30 am to leave at 10:00 am)

Spring Ride May.11, 2019

Fall Ride October 12, 2019

Sportsman Raffle November 2, 2019

Snowmobile Safety Classes December 6&7, 2019

Christmas Party December 14, 2019

WHAT'S NEW / THINGS YOU SHOULD KNOW:

Positions up for Election in April are Vice President, Treasurer, Trail Boss, Groomer Boss and Three board members which are Don Johnson, Calvin Jones and Terry Williams

UPCOMING CLUB MEETINGS:

- *March 8, 2019 social With FOOD 5:30pm / meeting 6:30pm board meeting scheduled immediately after.
- *April 13, 2019 social with rolls, juice and coffee 8:30 am / meeting 9:00 am with annual meeting and election of officers after regular monthly meeting
- *May 10, 2019 social With FOOD 5:30pm / meeting 6:30pm

WANT TO HELP ON TRAILS: Adopt a trail/Name and care for part of our Trail System

Help is always needed to keep our Trail System maintained/More Dates to follow in future Newsletters

RCR CLUB CLOTHING NOW AVAIABLE

Hats, t-shirts, long sleeve t-shirts, zipper sweatshirts, crew/hooded sweatshirts, can koozies. Club clothing can be purchased at a club meeting or function or on our website.

Ranger City Riders Club Officers:

President: Sean Bright (414)339-3470, Vice President: Jason Miller (920)676-9004, Treasurer: Greg Reinhardt (715)927-3595

Secretary: Vicky Mueller (414)719-5651, Trail Boss: Vacant, Groomer Boss: Vacant

Board of Directors: Don Johnson, Calvin Jones, Terry Williams, Dave Gross, Tony Ziebert and Bob Mueller

Website: rangercityriders.com Email: rangercityriders@gmail.com Facebook: www.facebook.com/rangercityriders

Thank you to our landowners for their continued support and the use of their land for our snowmobile trail system!